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comment@boardmantohemingway.com

From: James Wallace Johnson <jjohnson@oda.state.or.us>

Sent: Thursday, March 19, 2015 12:28 PM

To: comment@boardmantohemingway.com

Cc: HOFFMANN Margi * GOV; Todd Cornet; Katy Coba; Daniels, Katherine
Subject: B2H DEIS Comments

Attachments: PastedGraphic-4.tiff, Untitled attachment 11398.txt; B2H DEIS letter.pdf
Importance: High

To whom it concerns:

Please accept and enter into the record for consideration the comments of the Oregon Department Agriculture attached
below.

Thank you.

Jim Johnson

Land Use and Water Planning Coordinator
Oregon Department of Agriculture

635 Capitol Street N.E.

Salem, Oregon 97301

(503)986-4706

jjohnson@oda.state.or.us
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